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In this week's Community Connection: details regarding the 2013-2014 New York State

Budget, which was passed by the Senate earlier this week; upcoming events in the week

ahead, and DePaul breaks ground on a new project to rehabilitate the Carriage Factory on

Litchfield Street. To read this week's Community Connection in full screen view, click on the

PDF link below. Happy Passover and Happy Easter!


